
 

 

Pictons Renews Its Sponsorship of Luton Town Football Club 

 

Pictons, a leading regional and award winning law firm, has renewed its sponsorship 

of Luton’s much loved football team, Luton Town Football Club, for the seventh                   

year running. The renowned Hatters, who have been an integral part of the town for 

over 130 years, have some of the most loyal supporters in League 2 and this past 

season has given their fans a lot to be proud of. 

As plans progress with the planning application for a fabulous new stadium on the 

borders of the town, long time supporters Pictons continue to cheer them on 

wherever they are based. Sukh Saini, Managing Partner of Pictons says “We just 

love The Hatters at Pictons. With the new management team and the prospects of a 

brand new stadium in the coming years the future is looking really bright. At Pictons 

we want to continue to support our local team and share in their future successes.”  

David Hoskins, the Commercial Manager of Luton Town Football Club says “It’s 

thanks to companies like Pictons and our many other loyal supporters that we’ve 

been able to survive and thrive over the years and we couldn’t have done it without 

them. 

“We’ve certainly been able to move onwards and upwards since we were promoted 

into League 2 but even when we were in the Conference League we always had a 

full stadium of fans no matter what the weather or likely outcome of the game. Their 

loyalty has paid off in droves and now we are looking forward to the next season with 

our new manager Nathan Jones and half a dozen new players.” 
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